
December 2019 Newsletter 
Happy Holidays to all of our dance families! We wish you a 
joyous holiday season. The studio will be closed Monday 
December 23 – Wednesday January 1. Classes resume on 
Thursday January 2, 2020.  

Costume balances were handed out and are due on January 3.  
They will be deducted through Auto-pay via your credit card 
on file.  Any declined transactions will be charged a $10 late 
fee and your child’s costume(s) will not be ordered until 
payment is received.  Please note that most costumes are made 
to order and take months to come in.  If your payment is late, 
your child may not receive their costume on time for pictures 
or the recital.   If you choose to pay by check or cash, please 
submit your payment no later than December 31.  Costumes 
are non-refundable!  All dancers will be measured for 
costumes this month.  

The Studio West Dance Company will be performing this 
Saturday, December 7, at the South Whitehall Tree Lighting!  
This is such a fun event! Come watch our girls bring in some 
holiday cheer!  There are many different activities for the 
whole family.  This event takes place at 5:00 at Covered 
Bridge Park (2465 Wehr Mill Rd, Allentown 18104). 

 



If the studio needs to close due to winter weather, 
there will be a post on WFMZ as well as a post on our website 
www.studiowestdancecentre.com and our Facebook page. 
Closings will be posted at least one hour prior to class times. 
Please note that we do NOT follow school winter weather 
closings. Many times, when the schools are closed, we are still 
able to hold our classes in the evenings.  

Check out the Studio West Christmas tree in the lobby! Each 
year students add ornaments to our tree to make it special. If 
you’d like to add an ornament, please do! Please label your 
child’s name and year if you can. The kids love looking for 
their ornament year after year.  

Save the Dates:  

Holiday Dress-Up Week!  Wear your favorite holiday PJ’s, 
ugly (or fancy) sweaters, dresses, hats etc. to class Monday 
December 16 - Friday December 20.   

Dress Rehearsal: Friday June 12, 2020 at Miller Symphony 
Hall (a full schedule will be out this spring. All classes will be 
assigned a 10-15 minute time slot in the evening after 4pm).  

Recital: Saturday June 13, 2020.  

Our recital theme this year is TV! 
	


